
PARLIAMENT OF AUSTRALIA

Public Works Inquiry

Fit-out of 
New Leased Premises for the 
Australian Customs Service at 

Sydney International Terminal, Sydney
The federal parliament’s Public Works Committee is conducting an inquiry
into works to be undertaken at the new leased premises of the Australian
Customs Service at Sydney International Airport. At an estimated cost of
$13.4 million, the proposed fit-out will enable Customs to realise a
number of operational and administrative efficiencies by consolidating its
Sydney operations at a single purpose-built facility.
If you have any comments to make on the proposed work, including its
need, cost and value for money, please write by 22 April 2003 to:
The Secretary
Public Works Committee
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600
Phone: (02) 6277 4636
Fax: (02) 6277 4426
Email: jcpw@aph.gov.au
The project submission from the Australian Customs Service and more
information is available from the committee’s website at
www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/pwc or from the committee
secretariat.
Please note that the Public Works Committee is neither involved in
tendering processes nor in the awarding of contracts. Enquiries on those
matters should be addressed to Ms Sandra Caligari, Director, National
Property Services, Australian Customs Service, Customs House, 
5 Constitution Avenue, Canberra, ACT, Telephone: (02) 6275 6666.

Joint Standing Committee on Public Works
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